
I am opposed to SJR 4. It is simply an amendment for the majority party to seek more power. It sends a message that the minority 
party in Oregon has no voice. The supermajority does not represent all Oregonian's and pretends like it does. As a taxpayer in 
Oregon, I deserve representation and the minority party deserves to have EVERY TOOL available to represent millions of other 
Oregonian's. This bill, again seeks to silence MY VOICE!


